
Termly update:
Our Year 9 students have made a really positive transition into Phase Two. Students have
wholeheartedly strived to be successful in their first full term of Phase Two, displaying dedication and
pride in their successes throughout their learning journey. All Phase Two students have developed
their resilience and thirst for knowledge with the launch of the Trinity Challenge programme. Trinity
Challenge has provided Phase Two students with the opportunity to partake in a wide range of
challenges this half term such as TC15: plant something and help it and TC25: perform or support at a
music, dance or drama event. During week 2 of the new term students will spend tutor time sessions
reflecting on their progress and setting goals for the upcoming term in relation to Trinity Challenge. 
 

Personal Development Opportunities
Year 9 – We have had a fantastic Health and Social

Care visit to the Brian Jackson Centre in Huddersfield,
exploring non-clinical roles within the NHS. 

Year 9 – All students had the opportunity to apply and
present to their forms to become form

representatives. Students then also had the
opportunity to interview for the role of year

representatives to sit on the student committee. 

Trinity Challenge Shout Outs
Term 2 has seen students work towards new goals in

their clubs Trinity Challenge journey.
Maisie  (Year 9B):

Maisie has displayed an impressive level of
independence and dedication to completing various

Trinity Challenge’s in term 2, so far completing an
amazing 17 challenges! 

Upcoming events:
Trinity Challenge Reflection – Week 2 of

the new term sees the students have
the opportunity to reflect on last half

terms data
Age of Wonder – 8 and 9 February, Born

in Bradford research days

Careers:
Trinity Academy Bradford maps its

careers programme so that it
progresses through Phase 1,2,and 3.
Next term, Year 9 will have two drop

down days around Positive Choices and
Health Research.  

Did you know that students can take
part in Virtual Work Experience outside

of school? See our website for more
information. 

Liam Brown-
Phase Two Leader

Duke of Edinburgh
Approaching the end of the first full term, 60 students

have successfully started their Bronze DofE journey.
We have had amazing activities being achieved: litter
picking in the local community, making flower seed
balls for planting in the local park and learning first

aid. As well as students undertaking a variety of
challenging physical activities and unique skills, to

challenge and develop themselves. We ask now that
Year 9 students who have not already started their

DofE journey, check their school emails for the eDofE
welcome email and follow the instructions in there to

get started and ready for going into 2024
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